Sent: 28 September 2015 19:40
To: Planning
Subject: Contact Form submission from article View/comment on planning apps on www.cherwell.gov.uk
	Contact Form Submission

	Article
	View/comment on planning apps (8938) 
	

	Name:
	Sarah Darby
	

	Address 1:
	19 Cleveland Close
	

	Address 2:
	
	

	Town:
	Kidlington
	

	Postcode:
	OX5 2LH
	

	Comments:
	14/00204/DISC. I write with regard to the above application by Network Rail, who seem to wish to avoid installing any sound protection between the railway line and Dr South's School, Islip. I have read the supporting documents and, as a parent of a disabled child at the school, I remain very concerned. My main concern is that the modelled/projected noise levels are extremely close to the legal maximum, and there is no plan for protection, or ongoing monitoring of impact. The children spend a considerable amount of their day playing and learning outdoors; significantly increased noise will have a high impact on this, and affect their play and learning. I would also like to note that it was difficult to access the reports containing the noise information, and the period to respond was extremely brief. This is too important a matter to rush. As a minimum, I sincerely believe that every precaution should be taken to protect such young children, and noise protection measures should be installed and monitored around the school (I believe this is track section E). I look forward to your assurance that you take this matter every bit as seriously, and that the health and welfare of vulnerable children is, after all, your priority.
	


